
ATTENTION ELEMENTARY AND MIDDLE SCHOOL PARENTS 

 

On Thursday, April 19 from 5:30-6:30 PM, the Trinity K-12 school counselors are 

hosting a free financial planning seminar presented by Jayeann Harr from PHEAA 

(Pennsylvania Higher Education Assistance Agency), designed specifically for 

parents of Elementary and Middle School parents.  

It will be presented in the High School auditorium. The purpose of this workshop 

is to give parents of young children information about planning for their child’s 

post- secondary future.  Planning for a career, technical school or 2year/4year 

college after high school carries expenses that can impact the family.   

Statistically speaking, EARLY planning is vital and this is what the seminar is 

intended to provide.  Numerous parents of our seniors have stated that they 

wished they had the information earlier and had been able to plan better.   

Registration forms are available in all the schools and will be passed out to your 

student.  You can also register at khabe@trinityhillers.net or call 724-225-5380 

ext. 6515. 

 

***Registrations are due by April 17, 2018*** 
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ELEMENTARY/MIDDLE SCHOOL FINANCIAL AID SEMINAR 

April 19, 2018 -- 5:30 – 6:30 PM 

Trinity High School Auditorium 

 

Last Name ___________________________ 

First Name___________________________ 

Student’s Name_______________________ 

Student’s Grade_______________________  

Student’s School_______________________ 

 

Parent’s Phone_________________________ 

Parent’s E-mail_________________________ 

 

To register, fill in this form and turn it into your school. 

Or you may call 724-225-5380 ext 6515 or e-mail 

khabe@trinityhillers.net.  Registrations need to be 

completed by Tuesday, April 17, 2018. 
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